
Miss Mary Ellen & the Stables during Covid-19.  A Covid Kindness story! 

By:  Mollie Yardley-Gontz  

During Covid-19 I wanted to start working with horses so badly so my mom called up the road.  I got to 

help take care of a horse with her owner at the boarding stable.  The horse’s name was Lucy, then I 

definitely wanted to help.  Ms. Mary Ellen was kind enough to let me help with barn chores to be around 

when needed.  I’m so thankful for this opportunity and for her willingness and kindness it really lifted 

me up during Covid to have something to look forward to.  I just can’t believe the amount of kindness 

they showed, it was outstanding and I’m most thankful for my mum and Dad and above all Ms. Natascha 

and Ms. Mary Ellen.  I am truly thankful for everyones help to make that happen. 

 

 


